
 
 

Sharad Navratri 2017 
 
 
We are fast approaching the Sharad Navratris which begin on Wednesday, 20th 
September 2017.  This year, the Navratri has extended by one day.  The fourth 
Navratri (Chaturthi) falls on 23rd and 24th September 2017 with Ashtami on 28th and 
Navmi on 29th September 2017.   
 
At present, all chowkis are booked but if you wish to reserve a place, please inform 
Panditji on 020 8854 4566 and leave your details.  If we have a cancellation, you will 
be contacted.  
 
The chowkis start with the Jajman’s Pooja at 4 pm followed by Bhajan/kirtan from 5 – 
7.30 pm.  This is followed by the Bhog, the Chunni ceremony, Ardaas and finally the 
two Aartis.   
 
Preeti Bhojan, sponsored by the Jajman is then served.  The Bhojan includes 
Phalahaar for bhagts who are fasting.    
 
We always welcome volunteers to help us with the never ending tasks.  If you are 
able to assist in any way, please inform Panditji.   
 
You are all invited to attend the chowkis with your family and friends.  


